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Angelique Easton
A/Director Eastern Harbour and Central River City 
Parramatta Light Rail 
Level 10, 130 George Street, 
Parramatta NSW 215

11/05/2022

Dear Ms Easton

Parramatta Light Rail Stage 1 (SSI-8285)
Staging Report Revision 8.04

I refer to the revised Parramatta Light Rail Staging Report (Revision 8.04, dated May 2022) which was
submitted to the Planning Secretary for approval in accordance with Condition A13 of the approval for the
Parramatta Light Rail project (SSI-8285).

I understand that Revision 8.04 is an update to the Staging Report to: 
 add additional scope for HAC (Package 2) with additional minor works at the entrance of The

Children’s Hospital at Westmead;
 update stage 0 to refer to “low impact work”.

I note that Revision 8.04 of the Staging Report: 
 has not changed in the predicted level of environmental risk and community concern; 
 contains details of the activities to be carried out in each phase and the general timing; and 
 has been reviewed and endorsed by the project’s Environmental Representative.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the Staging Report Revision 8.04 and the
conditions of approval, then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Minna Kilpelainen at
minna.kilpelainen@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Grant Brown
A/Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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